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March 14, 2016

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Clean Energy Future-Lordstown, LLC,
OPSB Case No. 14-2322-EL-BGN

Dear Ms. McNeal:

The September 17, 2015, Opinion, Order, and Certificate (“Certificate”)
approving Clean Energy Future-Lordstown, LLC (“CEFL”) Certificate of
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need to Construct the Lordstown
Energy Center established a set of conditions as part of the Certificate.

Within this set of conditions, Condition No. 10 requires that:

Prior to the commencement of construction activities that require permits
or authorizations by federal or state laws and regulations, the Applicant
shall obtain and comply with such permits or authorizations. The Applicant
shall provide copies of permits and authorizations, including all supporting
documentation, to Staff within seven days of issuance or receipt by the
Applicant. The Applicant shall provide a schedule of construction activities
and acquisition of corresponding permits for each activity at the
preconstruction conference.

In compliance with Condition No. 10, attached is a copy of the Section 401
Water Quality Certification dated March 11, 2016.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

Attachment

cc: Jon Whitis (w/Attachment)
Grant Zeto (w/Attachment)
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